Response to Comments

Comment Set 12
Letter from J. & S. Beattie dated March 29, 2004

March 29th- 2004

J. & S. Beattie

22841 Briarcliff

Mission Viejo

Ca. 92692

To whom it may concern,

I attended the pre-hearing conference on the application for a permit to
construct new above ground voltage towers in the city of Mission Viejo

Ca. 92692.

To be concerned about the project would be a mis-understatement!!

In this day of environmental awareness (and I'm not a green head).
I was Very Disappointed in to conclude it’s all about SCE and profit’s.

SCE forgot to explain that the new overhead power is for various other 12-1
new communities being developed around Mission Viejo.

I fully understand/expect that service to these new area’s needs to be
provided by SCE through the Mission Viejo easements. But, would duly
expect SCE to stand up to the plate and place ALL EXISTING and newly
Proposed improvements/upgrade’s underground.

A point to mention:
The city mayor & the elected city council fully oppose this construction.
PLEASE DON”T FIGHT CITY HALL as you might need them on your side

one day.

Viejo System Project D-97 May 2004
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12-1  Thank you for your comment. Please see General Response GR-3 regarding undergrounding, as
well as Appendix 8 which discusses alternative routes considered by the CPUC.

Viejo System Project D-98 May 2004
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